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Comments: Please do not, as part of the Forest Revision Plan, allow snowmobiling in

the area known as the Great Burn or shrink the boundaries of the protected area to allow logging and road

building.

 

The Great Burn has bee recommended for wilderness protection.  It is home to threatened, endangered and

vulnerable wildlife.  It is unique in that it serves to connect segments  of of undisturbed habitat into a cohesive

ecosystem.  

 

Disruption of the Great Burn would cause irreparable harm to migration routes of

threatened species such as wolves a grizzly bear. 


